
 

www.marylandattorneygeneral.gov 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Media Contacts: 
press@oag.state.md.us 

410-576-7009  

  
Release of Decedent and Officer Names Delayed in Officer-Involved 

In-Custody Death in Hagerstown 

   
BALTIMORE, MD (October 29, 2024) – The Independent Investigations Division (IID) of the 

Maryland Office of the Attorney General is delaying the release of the names of the decedent and 

involved law enforcement officers in the October 26, 2024 officer-involved in-custody death in 

Hagerstown, Maryland.   

   

The IID needs additional time to gather and review evidence to determine the involved law 

enforcement officers. The IID will identify the decedent when the names of the officers are 

released.    

   

The IID continues to investigate the circumstances of the in-custody death. To read the original 

news release in this case, click 

here: https://www.marylandattorneygeneral.gov/press/2024/102724.pdf.   
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https://www.marylandattorneygeneral.gov/press/2024/102924b.pdf 
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